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Center for LNG Statement on S.8 “Timely Review of Infrastructure Act” 
Supporting FERC and DOE in LNG Permitting 

(Washington, D.C.) – In response to the introduction of S.8, the “Timely Review of 
Infrastructure Act” by Senators Cassidy and Murkowski, the Center for Liquefied 
Natural Gas (CLNG) Executive Director Charlie Riedl issued the following statement: 

“We welcome this effort to streamline the permitting process of LNG facilities. 
The hardworking staff at DOE and FERC are critical to the LNG process and 
making sure they have the tools and resources necessary is essential to meeting 
the U.S. LNG industry’s window of opportunity.  

“Certainty is key to the LNG industry, and this legislation seeks to facilitate the 
certainty and predictability that projects need to move forward. 

“We look forward to working with Senators Cassidy and Murkowski and other 
stakeholders to ensure that the LNG review process is efficient, timely, and 
predictable.” 

#### 
 

The Center for Liquefied Natural Gas (CLNG) advocates for public policies that advance the use of 

liquefied natural gas (LNG) in the United States, and its export internationally.  A committee of the 

Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA), CLNG represents the full value chain, including LNG 

producers, shippers, terminal operators and developers, providing it with unique insight into the 

ways in which the vast potential of this abundant and versatile fuel can be fully realized.  For more 

information, please visit www.lngfacts.org and www.lnginitiative.org.  
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